

DRAFT

Faculty Chair of COOL	
Allison Lenkeit Meezan	4006
Ensuring Learning Coordinator	
Stephanie Chan	4006
Kerri Ryer	online
FA Rep	
Julie Jenkins	4006
ASFC Rep	
Joshua Agupugo	4006
Classified Senate Rep	

DRAFT

# 6 Approval of Consent Calendar

DRAFT



written is quite there yet. Janie Garcia commented, is there really language that we could put marginalization, and that fears and discomfort will be there. How do we give a voice to the marginalized? We put race at the center of everything we do.

Ben suggested possibly editing the resolution to remove references to Israel and changing the wording to the Israeli government. Clifton mentioned that when Black Lives Matter (BLM) happened, we responded, and in other instances (LGBTQ). Fatima commented that she is Muslim, and as a Muslim, that Jewish people are cousins and that references to the Israeli eferences to Jewish people. She commented about atrocities in Gaza and that the resolution states everything that we want, and some references speak to many of the concerns expressed today. She also commented that we need to comment on antisemitism and the role of Zionism and that there are a growing number of Israelis protesting Zionism. Joshua commented about a culture of hate and students at Foothill being harassed because of their last names. He suggested we should mention the organizations responsible for the hate. All students on campus need to feel safe.

the allotted time on this topic; what is the will of the body here? Leticia suggested that we pass this resolution with changes. This has been on the table for a while, and we should try to pass this. Stephanie commented that we put a lot of pressure on ourselves. And the resolution should cause us to have discussions. Ben commented that the resolution has significant changes and that we should have constituencies look at this document. We have moved in a good direction, but there are significant changes.

Patrick suggested amendments that could be made with reference to the Israeli government. David commented that for wording, Israel military versus Israeli government. Carolyn

and the document's title Leticia moved that authors make suggested changes and that we vote at the next meeting. Ben added, Leticia commented that we need to get the document edit5004B8000912 0 612 792 0 6912 0 612 792 reW\*nBT/F1 11

ILOs as a way and not a thing. Stephanie shared that she would like to get feedback this quarter.

**# 12 Proposal to Equip FHDA Police Officers with Tasers**

David Marasco shared that District police are considering adding tasers, a step between a baton and a firearm. The police have shared that weapons are frequently confiscated on students. David asked us to take this to our constituents and get feedback. David mentioned that adding Tasers to the toolkit for faculty would need to go up to the board and also to Sacramento. Allison reminded the Academic Senate of physical safety in our classrooms. Ben commented that we have unhoused people in some of our buildings, and some of our disabled students need support. Destiny mentioned safety also needed in the library.

**# 13 Elections Committee Update**

A solicitation letter will go to the body, due by the 22nd of March.

**# 14** Housi12 792 reW\*n6J-4(101.97 Tm0 g0 G[ ])TJETQ EMC /P #MCID 1BDC q(w)-9u300912 0 612 792 reW

DRAFT